



## المدرسة المركزية تتبع منهاج سي.ياس.اي. نيودلهي، الهند

TCS/GEN/36/2024-25 Date: 20-08-2024

## **CIRCULAR**

VALUE OF THE MONTH: INDEPENDENCE استقلال

SUBJECT: OPENING OF EXTENSION BUILDING FOR KINDERGARTEN

Dear Parents.

Greetings from The Central School Dubai!

Our school has reached another milestone in its journey towards providing exceptional education and facilities for our students. We are excited to announce the grand opening of our new extension building dedicated to our Kindergarten (First shift and Second shift).

This new facility has been meticulously designed to create a vibrant and nurturing learning environment for our youngest learners. From spacious classrooms equipped with state-of-the-art learning resources to dedicated play areas that promote physical activity and social interaction, every aspect of this new building has been thoughtfully crafted to support the holistic development of our students.

We understand the importance of a safe and conducive learning environment. We want to assure you that all necessary safety measures have been implemented to ensure the well-being of our students. Our staff members have undergone extensive training to familiarize themselves with the extension building and its safety protocols.

Kindergarten will commence from Monday, 26th August 2024 at regular school timings.

Note: School Bus arrival and dispersal from old block
Own Transport arrival and dispersal from new block gate no. 7

We believe that this new extension building will not only enhance the learning experience of our students but also serve as a testament to our commitment to providing excellence in education.

Thank you for your continued support and partnership in your child's education journey. We look forward to welcoming you to our new extension building and creating many more memorable moments together.

Regards,

**ADMINISTRATION** 



THE CENTRAL SCHOOL, P.B NO: 90697, DUBAI, U.A.E. PHONE: (0)4 267 4433 | Email: info@centralschool.net